
 
 
 
 
 
 

Kevin Culbert 
Senior Manager,  
Regulatory Policy and Strategy 
 
 

tel 416 495 5778 
kevin.culbert@enbridge.com 
 

Enbridge Gas Distribution  
500 Consumers Road 
North York, Ontario M2J 1P8 
Canada 
 

May 30, 2016 
 
 
VIA RESS, EMAIL and COURIER 
 
 
Kirsten Walli 
Board Secretary 
Ontario Energy Board 
2300 Yonge Street 
Suite 2700 
Toronto, ON  M4P 1E4 
 
Dear Ms. Walli 
 
Re:    Enbridge Gas Distribution Inc. (the “Company” or “Enbridge”) 

Ontario Energy Board (the “Board”) File:  EB-2015-0267 
2014 Demand Side Management (“DSM”) Clearance of Variance Accounts   

 
Within the EB-2015-0267 Decision and Order issued on May 26, 2016, the Board 
approved the amounts within the 2014 DSM related deferral and variance accounts and 
indicated that clearance of the accounts should occur at the time of Enbridge’s July 1, 
2016 QRAM proceeding. 
 
We write this letter to inform the Board that given the timing of the decision, the required 
work to permit clearance of the balances with the July 1, 2016 QRAM application is not 
achievable. 
   
Within the Company’s EB-2015-0142 ESM and Deferral and Variance Account 
Clearance application, the Company proposed to clear the EB-2015-0267 approved 
balances in conjunction with the balances approved as part of that proceeding. 
 
Enbridge respectfully requests that the Board approve the proposed timing within the 
EB-2015-0142 proceeding, of October 1, 2016, for clearance of the approved 2014 
DSM related account balances. 
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Please contact the undersigned if you have any questions. 
 
Yours truly, 
 

(Original Signed) 
 
 
Kevin Culbert 
Senior Manager, Regulatory Policy and Strategy 
 
 
cc: D. O’Leary, Legal Counsel, Aird & Berlis LLP 
 D. Stevens, Legal Counsel, Aird & Berlis LLP 
   
 


